
 

3 March 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 

 

A group of Year 9s, 10s and 11s are going to see the England v Latvia football match at 
Wembley on Monday 24 March and we have a small number of tickets left that we 
would now like to open up to our Year 8s. 
 

If you would like to take one of these places for parents and carers, please 
complete THIS FORM and if you are successfully allocated a place we will add the trip to 
your ParentPay. The cost of the ticket is £45. You can pay this in full or by two 
instalments. The first instalment of £22.50 is due by Wednesday 5 March and the 
remaining £22.50 is due by 14 March. 
 

All the details about the trip can be found in the original email sent home HERE. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4AA26ui3fA9Mt1NiBV8YsvBUNEVLNzczRVRQMlNVOVVQWlVVN0QyT1cwNy4u
https://www.carringtonschool.org/assets/Documents/Emails-Sent-Home/11-February-Year-9-10-11-An-opportunity-to-Watch-England.pdf

